## OCTOBER 2015



Join! Craft Happy Club!

### **CLUB QUOTES**

## Cross-Stitch Club

"It was fun last week to spend time with my friends and Ms Nash! I am excited to stitch a pumpkin for Halloween!!." – Megan

# Lego Club

"This is my second year of Lego Club and I can't wait to try Jedi Engineering. Lego Club is the best club." -Val

#### SAINT SEND AWAY

"Life is a journey. When we stop things don't go right."

–Pope Francis





# Club Updates

By: Erin Kelly – Activities Director
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the back for another great action packed school year! Our clubs are now up and running and the number of student participants has increased dramatically! We are currently enrolling students in four additional club the Yearbook Club and the brand new WSTS Morning News Crew, Debate Team, the Craft Happy Club. Please see the school website for the signup forms to join these clubs.

The Various clubs are meeting Monday through Thursday after school which is adding lots of excitement and enthusiasm to the air at the end of the day! Our Drama Club has just announced that *Peter Pan* will be the performance this spring and Mrs. Kurtis is promising it will be the best show yet!

If you have would like to help with a current club or have ideas for a new club please contact me at

ekelly@sainttimothyschool.org

### **Communication:**

If you have any questions about club meeting dates, times, or moderators all information is posted on our school website. You may also contact Erin Kelly

<u>ekelly@sainttimothyschool.org</u> with any questions or concerns.

### **Reminders:**

- Please remember that you must send in a Change of Dismissal form for each club meeting.
- As the weather changes remember to send in jackets and other cold weather attire with your child for clubs that will be held outside.
- Review carpool safety procedures during club dismissal with your child.

### Meet a Moderator:

Mrs. Amy Powers



Mrs. Powers is very active in our school community. Her son Alfredo is in 3<sup>rd</sup> grade! Mrs. Powers will be leading our Craft Happy Club on Tuesday Afternoons this year. As a little girl Mrs. Powers grew up in a small town called West Point where everyone knew everyone else! While living there her love of crafting began. She came from a hands-on very creative family so crafting runs in her blood! Her favorite craft is actually the one she is working on now which is a felt rosary quiet book. When she is done she will give this book to a special friend! Mrs. Powers is excited to be able to share her love of crafting with our community and hopes that students will join her club. The Craft Happy club is open to grades 3 and up!

## NEXT MONTH SPOTLIGHT:

Chess Club, Drama Club, Mission Commission, Robotics Competition Team, and Yearbook Club

